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Patients aged 75 or over (including people who will turn 75 by 17 June 2025) 
and patients who are immunosuppressed are eligible for the covid booster. 
 
Blood tests 
This is just a reminder that we need a request from a healthcare professional 
to take blood.  If you were seen at Winchester or Andover hospital the 
request can be made electronically.  If you were seen at Southampton or 
Salisbury we will need the paper request.  Tests go back to the person who 
requested it so the results of tests requested by hospital staff are not sent to 
the GP surgery and will not be available to you on the NHS App. 
 
Medication Update 
We have recently updated our website with information about requesting 
medication which you are not regularly prescribed (not on your repeats).  This 
is the link:  
 

https://www.stockbridgesurgery.co.uk/ordering-repeat-prescriptions 
 

If you do not have access to the website, please ring our reception team if 
you want to request medication which is not on your repeats.  
 
If your medication has been started or recommended by someone at hospital, 
please be aware that we cannot prescribe this medication until we have 
received a discharge summary or letter.   Further information is available on 
our website: 
 

https://www.stockbridgesurgery.co.uk/specialist-and-hospital-discharge-
medication-requests 

 

Advance Notice 
Our Spring Booster covid vaccination 
clinics will take place at Broughton 
Surgery on 4 and 5 April.  Booking will 
open from 10 March.   


